
ISDUP MAY 2024 BULLETIN 
May 7, 2024 

            
Regional Representatives, Company Presidents, Associates, and Daughters of 
Utah Pioneers: 
 

Welcome to Spring! 
 

Points of Interest: 
 

• The Pioneer Memorial Museum will be closed on the following days:  
May 27/Memorial Day, June 19/Juneteenth, and July 4/Independence Day. 

 

• ISDUP Annual Seminar/Convention 
Saturday, June 15, 2024 
Woods Cross High School 
600 W 2200 S, Woods Cross, UT 
 Company Officer Training Seminar: 9:00 a.m. – 10:00 a.m. 
 Book and Gift Counter sales: 8:00 a.m. – 1:00 p.m. 
 Convention: 10:30 a.m.  
 Refreshments: 9:45 a.m. – 12:30 p.m. 
Convention speaker is Emily Utt, Historic Sites Curator for the LDS Church 
History Department.  She has worked extensively on the Kirtland Temple 
and Nauvoo Temple projects along with many other Church historic sites.   

 

• SUPer DUPer Day      
Monday, July 22, 2024 at This is The Place Heritage Park 

Location:  The Garden Place 
Time:  10:00 a.m. 

Speaker will be Emily Belle Freeman, Young Women General President 
of The Church of Jesus Christ of Latter-day Saints.   

Days of ’47 Royalty will be introduced. 

Discounted tickets are available for the Park.  To order tickets online use 

the code SUPDUP2024 for your discount. 

     



• Welcome to our new Members of Daughters of Utah Pioneers!  We had 98 
women who joined in the month of April.  Congratulations!   

 

• New  Zoom Camps!   

For any Member or Associate to join these Camps, contact: 
Mountain Time Zone – based in St. George, Utah – contact Dantzelle Allen, 
      dantzelle@gmail.com.  
Mountain Time Zone – based in Denver, Colorado – contact Bobbi Brook,  
      lilydog5brook@hotmail.com.  
Central Time Zone – based in Port St. Louis, Missouri – contact Juline  
      Hokanson, julinah@gmail.com.  
Pacific Time Zone – based in San Francisco, California – contact Pat Yencho,  
      patyen@earthlink.net.  
Pacific Time Zone – based in Puget Sound, Washington – contact Barbara  
      Pollard, clbjpollard@gmail.com.  
Eastern Time Zone – based in Arlington, Virginia – contact Vinette Bowman,  
       vbowman01@verizon.net.  

 Hawaii-Aleutian Time Zone – based in Hawaii – contact Debra Chun,  
                  debrakomatsu@yahoo.com. 
 

• New  International Dues 

On May 1, 2024, our International dues were raised to $20.00 per year.  We 
appreciate your support for this change which comes with the ongoing 
promise that all funds will continue to be spent with the utmost respect, 
care, and accountability. 

 

• New   Document/Forms Change 

The following documents have been updated to reflect the change in dues 
from $15.00 to $20.00 that went into effect May 1, 2024. 
 Membership Application (fillable) 
 Membership Application Instructions 
 Associate Record (fillable) 
 Associate Record and Dues Instructions  
 Dues Chart Easy Calculator 
 Record Change Form (fillable) 
 

• DUP Fiscal Year 
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The DUP fiscal year ends this month.  We remind you to begin preparation 
of the Company Annual Statistcal Report and Company Annual Financial 
Review, both due on June 30, 2024, to International.  Our goal is to receive 
both of these reports from each Company.  

 

• The Days of ‘47 Royalty Scholarship Competition was held on March 29-
30.   Please see our Facebook page and the Homepage on our website for 
photos and information about the new Royalty. 

 

• 2024 Days of ’47 Events 
Pops Concert  July 12-13 
Pioneers of Progress July 18 
Float Preview Party  July 20 & 22 
SUPer DUPer Day  July 22 
Sunrise Service  July 24 
Rodeo   July 19-20, 22-24  

 

• Book Sale! 
Tales of Triumph Volume 6 spiral bound books are now on sale for the price 
of $10.  The hardbound books are $25.  Shipping is extra. 

 

• Garden of Quilts at Thanksgiving Point 
The organizers of the Garden of Quilts display are planning a special quilt 
exhibit for members of DUP as part of the Garden of Quilts in September 
2024.  DUP members may display a quilt they have made or an historic quilt 
from their ancestors.  This display is visited by people from all over the 
world.  If you would like to participate, find more information and an 
application by visiting: thanksgivingpoint.org/quilt-submission-application.   
  

• The Ten-Year Camp Initiative 
The Ten-Year Camp Initiative was introduced in 2023 as a planning tool in 
which Camp Members were encouraged to assess their membership to 
make a plan for the perpetuation of their Camp.  We encourage all Camps 
to continue this effort.  The Ten-Year Camp Initiative recommendations and 
worksheet are available on our website homepage. 

 

• ADA Requirements 



 Please be advised that DUP Museums and other buildings are required by  
      law to follow the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) 

 

Thank you for all your hard work, enthusiasm, and support for Daughters of Utah 
Pioneers.   
 

Sincerely, 
 

ISDUP Executive Board 

ISDUP International Board 

International Society Daughters of Utah Pioneers 

300 N Main St, Salt Lake City, UT 84103-1699; 801-532-6479 
 


